
Letter to the Board of Directors 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Board of Directors Name] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, ZIP] 

Dear Members of the Board, 

As a shareholder of [Company Name], I am writing to express my concerns regarding the 

findings of the recent regulatory audit conducted on [Date of Audit]. I appreciate the 

transparency with which the audit results were shared, and I believe it is crucial for shareholders 

to provide their input on these findings. 

It has come to my attention that the audit revealed several key areas of improvement, particularly 

in [specific areas identified in the audit]. I urge the Board to consider the following 

recommendations: 

• [Recommendation 1] 

• [Recommendation 2] 

• [Recommendation 3] 

These changes are vital to ensure compliance with regulatory standards and to enhance the 

overall governance of our company. As a committed stakeholder, I am eager to see [Company 

Name] adopt these suggestions in order to safeguard its reputation and future growth. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response and to 

seeing how the Board plans to address these findings. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 


